
Spencer Fane Dallas Office Sponsors Northern District
of Texas Law Clerk Reunion

Spencer Fane was pleased to sponsor the 2025 Northern District of Texas (NDTX) Law
Clerk Reunion on April 10 at the Dallas Petroleum Club. Attorney J.B. Fishman is slated
to clerk in the NDTX during the 2025-2026 term and Josh Hedrick clerked in the NDTX
during the 2007-2008 term.

The annual reunion – now in its fourth year – allows past, current, or future NDTX law
clerks such as J.B. and Josh to connect ahead of the NDTX Bench Bar Conference.
Approximately 150 former clerks and judges attended the gathering.

The Northern District of Texas is the federal district court encompassing Abilene,
Amarillo, Dallas, Fort Worth, Lubbock, San Angelo, and Wichita Falls. Its law clerks
provide essential assistance to federal judges through research, drafting, and
providing support for case files and courtroom proceedings.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/jacob-fishman/
https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/josh-hedrick/

